Ribble Valley Borough Council
Planning Department

Council Offices

Clitheroe

Lancashire

BB7 2RA

FAQ John Macholc

By email to planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk

Dear Mr Macholc,

RE: Planning Application No: 3/2021/0660 and 0661 — Marl Hill Section of works to the
Haweswater Aqueduct

w We have concerns for
UU’s road and parking restrictions suggested for the junction of Waddington and Slaidburn Road.

o  busY times of the year this
could be N -0 be twice a week. Access

and highway safety to allow us to_ are our main priority. (See map
attached)
Any traffic calming measure must no f

second !, | | clon't

think the traffic calming measures properly address the highway safety of pedestrians along
Slaidburn and West Bradford Road. Narrowing the width of the bridge between 75 and d 71 West
Bradford Road does not seem feasible.

The Square, parts of Slaidburn Road and West Bradford Road are within the boundary of
Waddington Conservation Area as such any proposals need to take this into account to keep the
special appearance of our village.

Yours sincerely






